
 

3rd Grade  

 

 

What We’re Learning About:  

In Social Studies we will be learning about Christmas 

Around the World. We are also enjoying memorizing our 

multiplication facts! Please review multiplication facts 

with your child. It is crucial that they know their facts 

in order to succeed in later math problems! 

Important Dates 
December 20-January 3: Winter 

Break 

January 4- School back in session 

Teacher Info: 
Mrs. Carroll hstrobach@usd261.com 

Mrs. Knolla sknolla@usd261.com  

Mrs.Scarboro 

kscarboro@usd261.com 

Ms.Armstead 

rarmstead@usd261.com  

   

HOMEWORK: 

Spelling and 20 minutes of 

reading every night.  

Replenish Supplies: 

This is the time of year 

to ask your student how 

they are doing on pencils, 

glue sticks, crayons and 

etc. As well cold and flu 

season is upon us and we 

could use more Kleenexes.  
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